
RMGS History Department 

 Instructions for new year 12 History students: 

 

 You have two pieces of reading to complete over the summer for the two different sides of 

the course (Germany and the Tudors). 

 

 Once you have read them you should complete the tables provided. You may wish to 

increase the size of the table in order to give yourself more space to write. 

 

 You should try to have a go at completing all the boxes on the Tudor (Loades reading) 

worksheet. With the Germany worksheet, where you are looking for evidence you may not 

be able to complete every box. 

 

 We will start the year with this work, so please do your best. 

 

 In preparation for next year you should be come to lessons with two large ring binders and 

lined paper in order to keep your work organised. 

 

We look forward to seeing you next year, 

The RMGS History Department 


